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You may have heard that the Dover Foxcroft Area Food Cupboard recently joined
Piscataquis Regional Food Center. You may have also heard that beginning next
month we will open the new Food Center and end drive-through distributions.

This means that you will be able to select an appointment time that is convenient for
you, and choose the produce, meats, frozen products, beverages, and canned goods
that you and your family enjoy. Of course, if you do not have time to “shop”,
prepackaged boxes will be available.

WHAT CAN YOU EXPECT?
At this time we plan to open the new Food Center in mid-February. We will confirm that
date in the next few weeks.

After our final drive-through distribution in early February, you will be able to call our
appointment line and a volunteer will schedule you for an appointment. Appointments
will be available every Tuesday and Friday 9am-12pm and 1pm-3pm, plus one Saturday
morning each month.

If you forget to make an appointment, or cannot wait until the next free appointment,
prepacked boxes will be available.

HOW WILL IT WORK?
Once the opening date is announced, you will be able to call and make an appointment.
We will schedule 8 appointments each hour.

When you arrive during your appointment window, for example, Tuesday between Sam-
10am, you will enter through our newly renovated accessible entrance through the glass
doors.

A volunteer will check your name from the list and provide a shopping cart.

Next, You'll select the items you need, enjoy a cup of coffee or tea, maybe pick up a
recipe to try and when you are ready, a volunteer will scan the items in your cart.



